
Dear All-Star Parents, 
 

     This month, we are 
going to be             
concentrating on two 
different areas of math. 

     We are beginning to 
learn about geometric 
shapes, including 1,2, 
and 3 dimensional 
shapes.  A great way 
for them to practice 
learning about shapes 
at home is to build 
things with blocks or 
legos and discuss the 
shapes that you build. 

      

     The other area that 
we are introducing is 
multiplication.  We will 
start out by introducing 
0’s, 1’s, 2’s, and 3’s.   

      In second grade we 
only cover our table up 
to 10.  I encourage you 
to review these facts 
with your child.  Thank 
you. 

Reminder: 
       Our Valentines party is 

going to be on Friday, Feb. 

14th.  On the following pages 

you will find our class roaster 

as well as the parents who are 

going to donate items towards 

our party.  If you are unable to 

donate one of the items please 

let me know so I can find 

somebody else that will be 

able to.  Thanks. 

       We are also going to be 

making our very own    Valen-

tine Day card holders in class, so 

no need to buy or make one at 

home. 

       Our Party will begin around 

1:30 and will end at 2:30.  We 

will be passing out Valentines to 

each other, making some root 

beer floats, and playing some 

games.   

      If you would like to volun-

teer, please make sure you have 

gotten a background check.  You 

also need to sign in at the office 

and wear the  volunteer sticker 

down so I know you have 

checked in.  Thanks 

Happy Valentines Day 

Math: Geometry and Multiplication 

THIS  MONTH IN 

CLASS  

Science: Finishing our 

Unit on Matter and star-

ing out new Unit on 

weather and the role it 

plays on our earth. 

 

Lang. Arts: Learning 

about synonyms, anto-

nyms, and homophones.  

 

Writing: We are          

focusing on our word 

choice, our adjectives, as 

well as having strong 

sentences in our writings 

 

Social Studies: We are          

learning on how to create 

and read maps as well as 

learning about our com-

munity. 

Reading Month 

March is Reading 

month is just around the 

corner.  We have some 

really awesome prizes 

for your all-star  to win 

including a new bike!  

Please encourage your 

child to read everyday out 

loud.  This will help them 

to increase their reading 

fluency and comprehension. 

  When they are done read-

ing ask them important 

questions such as: What do 

you predict will happen in 

the next chapter?  What is 

the genre?  Who is/are the 

main characters?  Can you 

make any connections?  Is 

there a plot and what is it? 
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2 Hour Delay 

   We will be having a 2 

hour delay on      

Wednesday, February 

5th.  School will start at 

10:00 



2013-2014 Split  Grade Class  

First       

Ashley Yang       

Ava Penix       

Brooklynn Serafini       

Bryson Hitt       

Gabriella Hall       

Jack Klein       

Kiara Hall       

Owen Lambarth       

Piper Vaderspool       

Second       

Ben Haeussler       

Berlynn Lyke       

Bridget Kelly       

Frank Rupnik       

Hayden Carter       

Haiden Rentschler       

Hunter Fletcher       

Isabelle VanWagnen       

Jeanie Baker       

Kyle Bamm       

Lily Ellison       

Lucas Webster       

Maggie Page       

Matthew Hayes       

Reyna Hyliard       

Savannah Cushman       




